
  NEWSLETTER 9th February 2024 

During children's mental health week, we have been thinking about the 
theme 'My Voice Matters!' We thought about what makes me proud of  
myself and what matters to me. 



 

Internet Safety Week 
 

This week our children have been learning about how to keep 
safe on the internet. Year 1 have been computer programming 

and Year 4 have been thinking about  
inspiring change and making a difference during our  

safer internet day activities. They also thought about how AI 
works and how we can influence others  



Year 3 

Year 3 have been exploring trust and 
friendship in their activities this week by 
allowing their friends to guide them safely 

across the hall whilst blindfolded. 



Year 1 

Year 1 have been celebrating  
Chinese New Year. 



Art Club 
We are very 
proud of our 

beautiful display 
which is on show 

 in Halton Lea 
Shopping Centre  



Awards 
Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR 



 
Thank you for those children completing their 5 reading lessons a 
week. We can really see the progress you are making and the pleas-
ure you are taking from it. Please do try to ensure your child is 
completing their weekly lessons. Reading Plus is such a good tool to 
teach important reading and vocabulary skills in a fun, personalised 
way.  

Reading Plus WORKS and we have the evidence to prove it. 
Keep up the good work everyone. 

 
KS2 children should be accessing Reading Plus from home for 
at least 30 mins a week (15 mins x 2 is fine) 

 This week our class  
winners are 

Year 4              
Well done to them.  
Our pupil competition  

winner is Edna-May from Year 4.      
Our Phonics star pupil is  

Sienna from Year 3. 
                               

Well done Edna-May and Sienna 
 



Our project is recycling hard to  
recycle items. 
Examples of these include: 
• Biscuit wrappers 
• Cracker wrappers 
• Cake wrappers 
 

 

 

Please bring your wrappers into class to help 
us earn points that can be converted into cash 
for the school. 

Some of our Year 2 children  
gave up their breaktime to 
collect rubbish to help keep 
our school clean and tidy. Well 
done to them  for being so 
helpful and kind. 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
We are pleased to announce the launch of our new 'X'  (Twitter) 
account. 

Please be courteous to our neighbours on Castle Street  
when parking. 

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

 
SCHOOL CLOSES TODAY AND REOPENS ON MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY 
 

Water Bottles 

Just a reminder that juice is not allowed in water bottles. This is to promote healthy teeth. 

 

Reception Snack Money 

Can we please ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per week . This is to enable the  

children to have variety of healthy snacks. Without your contribution we are only able to 
provide fruit. 

 

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-
special?pid=MTA101634&v=119.3  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=119.3
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/half-term-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=119.3



